Dear Albany-Berkeley Soccer families!

This is a special invitation to our Sunday Under-5 classes to join the Solano Stroll
Parade with us.

After receiving inquiries from you about the Solano Stroll Parade, we have shifted our
schedule to allow participation in the parade with your soccer community. We hope ALL of
you can participate!

Your classes tomorrow are cancelled - no U5 class at Ohlone field Sunday Sept 14.
A make-up date for your on-field class will be announced.

Your soccer trainers will be at the Parade meeting site tomorrow waiting for you.

* Bring your soccer spirit!

* Roll the giant soccer ball down the street!

* Wear your ABSC jersey! Parents, do you have a blue or yellow T-shirt to wear?

* Players wear sneakers; save the cleats for the soccer field.

* Young players must be accompanied by an adult.

* Walk the distance that suits your family - free shuttle drives back up/down Marin Ave
throughout the day.

Join us at the top of Solano Ave @ Fresno Ave at 9:45 am sharp!

Look for the ABSC banner at the meeting spot, which will be somewhere on the short block
of Fresno Ave between Solano and Marin Ave. Fresno is the street to the east of Andronico's
parking lot. The parade starts at 10:00 and may end around 11:00.

Don't miss this super fun opportunity to walk the parade with your soccer community!
Also visit our booth @ Pomona for cool kicking challenges and meet Board Members and
Trainers!

See you there!
-Your ABSC Team



